
 

 

 
To: Erin Campbell, Commissioner 
 Minnesota Management & Budget (MMB) 
 
From: Brad Lindsay, Commissioner 
 Minnesota Department of Veterans Affairs (MDVA) 
 
Date: October 4, 2024 
 
RE: FY24 Annual Medicare Reimbursements for MDVA 
 
Per 2023 Minnesota First Special Session Law, Chapter 38, Article 1, Section 3, Subdivision 3(c); the 
Department will provide annual reports to the Commissioner of Minnesota Management & Budget 
on the Federal Medicare reimbursements received. 
 
The Minnesota Veterans Homes in Minneapolis, Silver Bay, Luverne and Fergus Falls received a 
combined total of $261,415 in Medicare A&B reimbursements in Fiscal Year 2024.  
 
The Minnesota Veterans Homes in Minneapolis, Silver Bay, Hastings, Fergus Falls and Luverne 
received a combined total of $3,079,047 in Medicare D reimbursements in Fiscal Year 2024. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this report, please contact me at (651) 757-1555 or 
brad.lindsay@state.mn.us.  
 
Thank you.  
 


